Paul Norby - ]

From: Xiaoxue Fan <hersheyxiao@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 9:06 AM

To: Rebecca Brown; sowen@stimmelpa.com; Idickey@stimmelpa.com; Bonnie J. Doerr;
Samantha L. Smith; Mindy Mock; Jeff MacIntosh; Keith Huff: Denise Adams

Cc: Paul Norby; e@cityofws.rog; Margaret Bessette; Kirk Ericson; Marco Andrade: David
Reed; Mayors Office

Subject: Re: Sonnynoll Tract 8

Dear all

Regard: Letter of Simmel August 25, 2017

We firmly oppose replacing stormwater management pond with bank with two drive through lanes. This plan
ignore Winston-Salem environment protection and neighbor citizens' interests. The stormwater management
pond is very much needed.

Current development of Silas Creek Park and Fairlawn has already created severe water run-off, land erosion
and flood in the old town road neighborhood. Developers has not made adequate efforts to correct current
situation. Adding additional bank will certainly make situation worse.

We were very glad that City of Winston-Salem and developer had a meeting with us on September 6, 2017
and heard our concerns.

We are looking forward to a site visit and correction plan from developers and City of Winston-Salem.
Sincerely

Xiaoxue and Min

cc:

City/County Planning Board, City Council of Winston-Salem,

Environment Protection of Forsyth County, NC

Mayor Office of Winston-Salem
Forsyth Soil & Water Conservation

From: Rebecca Brown <beckybrown6s@gmail.com:>

Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2017 8:49 PM

To: sowen@stimmelpa.com; ldickey@stimmelpa.com; Bonnie J. Doerr; xiao hershey; Samantha L. Smith; Mindy Mock;
Jeff Maclntosh; keithhl@cityofws.org; denisea@cityofws.org

Subject: Sonnynoll Tract 8

Sirs:




leff MaclIntosh; keithhi@cityofws.org; denisea@cityofws.org
Subject: Sonnynoll Tract 8

Sirs:

Thank you for agreeing to meet with us yesterday and for hearing our concerns. I am,
of course, still concerned about all the development that is impacting our community in
negative and disturbing ways.

Seeing the plans that included a retirement community east of the most recent
construction--the ptans that will destroy more trees and habitat for animals and, no
doubt, will cause more water run-off--may have been the most distressing part of our
meeting for me. It looks like there is to be no end to it. But I understand that we have
different definitions of progress.

Please thank the contractors for their suggestion that they will work to make the current
ponds more effective. I will look forward to that. Every little bit helps.

Thank you, Keith, for working with Mim.
I realize that everyone is working within the limits of the law. I just want to remind you
that the decisions you make do make a difference.

Please remember us.

Yours,
Rebecca Brown




